

ROARING 40°S

Official Newsletter of Apex 40

For Continuing Fellowship

PRESIDENT: Jean Reid

580 3001

SECRETARY: Marj Flaherty

232 7655

CORRESPONDENCE: 34 Fernhill St Glen Waverley, 3150

NEXT DINNER:

TUESDAY Malacaday August 2 th 1988

2380

VENUE:

Lecture Hall

Victorian School Nursery

585 Waverley Road GLEN WAVERLEY, 3150.

TIME:

7:30, Dinner 8:00pm.

COST:

\$15.00 per head B.Y.O.

BOOKINGS:

August 15th Marj:232-7655

We are trying a new venue which is located on the north side of Waverley Rd, between Blackburn Rd and Springvale Rd. Well signed, just follow the drive right around to the Lecture Hall. Well heated!!!

A great time was had by 40 members who attended John Hancocks Music Hall. A good turn up at the B.B.Q. next day. Thanks to Sam and Audrey for the use of their home. Ian Goff entertained us with videos of past rorts. A lot of fun.

Plenty of members heading north for Expo, hope they all enjoy it as much as I did.

If you've been unable to attend the meetings for a while we would love to see you again.

JZRD Hopefully on the August!!!!!!

Dinner bookings by August 15th: 232-7655.

Yours in Apex

Mari Flaherty